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My name is Christina Forton. I’m a mother of four and a lifelong Oregonian. I am 

writing in opposition to SB 1015. 

 

While I care deeply about reducing violence in our communities, this bill raises 

concerns. It lacks transparency, oversight, and accountability for how public funds will 

be used. As a parent, I want real solutions—not vague promises and unchecked 

spending. 

 

Please vote NO on SB 1015 and focus on efforts that deliver clear, measurable 

results. 

 

Respectfully, 

Christina Forton 


